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A COP 
GIVING TREE 
Help spread Christmas 
cheer by donating to the 
Toys from a Cop Giving Tree. 
Take an ornament from the 
tree located in the Police 
Department’s lobby to help a 
family this season. All toys 
from the tree will stay in the 
Eaton community. If you need 
assistance, please contact 
spena@eatonco.org. 

DECEMBER 2023

Are you signed up for our email newsletter? Sign up now at eepurl.com/hV-b_r

NEW GRANT FUNDING FOR TOWN PROJECTS!
The Town is excited to announce 
that we have received two grant 
awards from the Department 
of Local Affairs (DOLA) totaling 
over $2 million! These grants 
will go toward our downtown 
streetscape construction outlined 
in our Downtown Revitalization 
Plan. It reimagines our downtown 
along two blocks of 1st Street 
by replacing the road, widening 

sidewalks, adding streetlights 
and landscaping, a parking lot 
extension, and an outdoor seating 
plaza. A second grant will go 
toward placing over 300 water 
meters within our Town, improving 
our water efficiency. Find more 
information about what these 
grants will cover on our website  
at eatonco.org. 

Thank you for approving ballot 
issue 2A to create a funding 
source for our roads!

With the support of Eaton 
residents, the Town now has a 
dedicated funding source for 
transportation projects. The Town 
will begin collecting a 1% Sales 
and Use Tax as a dedicated street 
fund. The tax is estimated to 

produce $1,575,000 annually and 
will be collected starting January 
2024. This tax will be used to 
maintain, construct, and restore 
streets, sidewalks, and related 
infrastructure such as curbs and 
gutters, storm drainage, ADA 
accessibility, roadway widening, 
and safety improvements. 



TOWN OF EATON EVENTS · DEC 2023

Find the full library event calendar at eatonco.org/library  
or on the Eaton Public Library Facebook page.

FAMILY PHOTOS WITH SANTA 
December 8 from 5–7 p.m.
Join us for family photos with Santa Claus. A time slot registration 
 is required.

TOWN BOARD MEETING
December 14 at 7 p.m.   
Carsten Board Room at 224 First Street

TOWN OFFICES CLOSED
December 22, 25, 29 & January 1

LIBRARY EVENTS HIGHLIGHTS

GIFT WRAPPING WITH TEEN ADVISORY BOARD  
December 11 at 4 p.m.
If you want beautifully wrapped gifts but need more time (or skill), let our 
Teen Advisory Board volunteers help you this holiday season. Bring your 
gifts and we’ll provide the supplies, space, festive music, and a holiday 
movie for you to enjoy.

HOLIDAY CONCERTS 
December 9 at 11 a.m. and December 20 at 12 p.m.
Nothing says “it’s the most wonderful time of the year” than festive 
holiday performances by Eaton High School’s Bella Voce and the 
Troubadours, as well as the Greeley Philharmonic Orchestra’s holiday 
string quartet. These concerts are free and open to all ages.


